
NEW CHAIRPERSON REQUIRED 
A wonderful new opportunity has arisen within Bewdley Primary School’s PTFA. We are 

looking for a new Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson to help lead our friendly committee 

throughout the remainder of the school year.  

After much consideration, our current Chair, Sarah Devons, has decided to step down from 

the role due to other commitments and we would like to thank her for all of the great work 

that she has done during her time in the role.  

We are very lucky that we have a fabulous, creative and hardworking PTFA team who help to 

organise and lead individual events. However, we also require an enthusiastic and energetic 

Chairperson to help coordinate the committee, along with our secretary and treasurer.  

We are very keen to emphasise that the Chairperson will not be expected to organise every 

event that the PTFA puts on! They will be required to lead the meetings, which are 

approximately once every 4-6 weeks, and regularly liaise between the school and the 

committee. Ideally, we are looking for somebody who is organised, diplomatic, persuasive 

and, most importantly, wants the best for the children at Bewdley Primary School. No prior 

experience is required.  

If you have any questions regarding the details or expectations surrounding the role, please 

get in touch with us at bewdleyprimary-ptfa@mail.co.uk or catch up with one of our PTFA 

members in school.  

If you would like to be considered for the role, please complete the form below and return to 

the school office by Friday, 15th February.   

We will be electing our next Chair and Vice-Chair at our meeting on Monday, 25th February, 

2019 at 7:30 in The Great Western Pub. Everybody’s welcome! 
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